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Good afternoon,
 
Please consider the attached submission by Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant. In the wake of the tragedy in 
Townville, SC, Lieutenant Governor Bryant filed legislation known as Jacob Hall’s Law that would give school districts 
an additional option to help secure its faculty and students. It would allow local school districts to make decisions that 
they feel are best for their community. Then-Senator Bryant also filed legislation that would allow for flexibility in 
current funding for security purposes. Please let me know when this article can be published so that we can share it 
on our social media sites.
 
Thank you so much for your help and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
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